
 

 
 

MINUTES OF THE DECEMBER 22, 2016 SPECIAL MEETING OF THE 
 BOARD OF FIRE AND POLICE COMMISSIONERS 
 OF THE VILLAGE OF MORTON GROVE 

Morton Grove Fire Department 
6250 Lincoln Ave., Morton Grove, IL 60053 

 
 

Pursuant to proper notice in accordance with the Open Meetings Act, the special meeting of the Board of Fire and 
Police Commissioners was called to order at 1:00  pm.  Those in attendance were: 
 
 Members of Commission Present: Chairman Michael Simkins 
      Commissioner Anthony Hofeld 
      Commissioner Mazhar Kahn 
      Commission Secretary Mary Jo LeBeau 
 Village Staff Present:   Fire Chief Frank Rodgers    
  
      
   
The purpose of the meeting was to  interview two candidates for the Fire Department. 
 
 
The interviews began at 1:00 p.m.  Scott Adamczyk (#7) presented himself for the interview. On completion, and  
after a short discussion, Commissioner Hofeld moved to give this candidate a conditional offer of employment, 
pending successful completion of psychological and medical tests. Commissioner Kahn seconded, and all 
approved with a voice vote. 
 
At 1:38 p.m.,  Robert Dentamaro (#10) presented himself for the interview. On completion, and after a short 
discussion, Commissioner Hofeld moved to give this candidate a conditional offer of employment, pending 
successful completion of psychological and medical tests. Commissioner Kahn seconded, and all approved with a 
voice vote. 
 
Adjournment: 
There being no further business, Commissioner Hofeld moved to adjourn the meeting at 2:30 p.m. Commissioner 
Kahn  seconded and all approved with a voice vote. 
 
Approved: 
 
 
Mary Jo LeBeau, Secretary     Chairman Michael Simkins 


